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General Education is the 
University’s curriculum 
that reaches every 
undergraduate student. 

It is guided by the 
requirements and 
expectations of NWCCU, 
USHE, and our own 
institutional goals.

The General Education & Baccalaureate Degree Curriculum, guided by and situated within broader systems, is codified by course 
designations and the five General Education Learning Outcomes. 

The University’s 
curriculum includes the 
General Education Core 
and Breadth areas and 
Baccalaureate Degree 
Requirements. Taken 
together, the courses 
that fulfill these 
requirements function 
as one curriculum 
focused on disciplinary 
ways of thinking and 
knowing. 

The GE & BD 
requirements are 
codified by designations 
placed on courses that 
meet content criteria 
and serve a curricular 
need. 

The goal of the General 
Education curriculum is 
to facilitate the 
development of skills and 
aptitudes that support 
student success to 
completion and long 
after graduation. 

This goal is 
operationalized through 
the five General 
Education Learning 
Outcomes. 

Contextualizing General Education (GE) and Baccalaureate Degree (BD) 
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